
IN C O M M I T T E E 

September 27, 2018 

The Honorable City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on Ordinance a Meeting held on Monday, September 17, 2018, held a Public 
Hearing on a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Giesta, requesting, on behalf of Mr. Bruno 
Frustazi, that Plot 100/ Lot 108 (NS Davis Street), be Rezoned from Mixed-Use Business to 
Industrial "B", in its entirety (To be Referred to the Committee on Ordinances and the Planning 
Board.) (Ref d 8/16/18) (Duly advertised in The Standard-Times on Tuesday, September 4, 2018 
and Tuesday, September 11, 2018.) 

The hearing was held. 

On motion by Councillor Giesta and seconded by Councillor Rebeiro, the Committee VOTED: 
To recommend to the City Council Adoption of the Ordinance, rezoning Plot 100, Lot 108 (north 
side of Davis Street) from Mixed-Use Business to Industrial "B" in its entirety. This motion 
passed on a Roll Call Vote of Yeas 11, Nays 0. 

IN COMMITTEE ON ORDINANCES 

Councillor Hugh Dunn, Chairman 
HD: dmb 


